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          30TH JULY 2013 
  
PARLIAMENTARY INQUIRY 
INTO AGISTMENT OF 
HORSES AT YARALLA 
ESTATE 

SUBMISSION 
  

                       I'm writing to you to let you know that I'm extremely disappointed with the removal 
of the horses and public access to the Yarralla Estate.They have been an important part of the 
community and neighbouring visitors for almost 100 years,your extremist right wing approach to 
remove these peaceful creatures has directly annoyed and upset children,family who use to visit on 
multiple occasions and nation as a whole. 
                          Public access to the estate help bring medical relief for those who are suffering in 
physical and mental pain as well as the patients in Concord Hospital, as you can see it helps 
everyone from young to old for all people from all walks of life to enjoy. 
                          In the early 1900's at the end of Glebe Point Rd there was an industrial estate that 
had an old sawmill and chlorine chemical factory until the State Labour government at that time 
decided to convert it into the 1988 Bi-centenary Park which to this day hundreds of people enjoy 
every day.So why not do the same with Yaralla Estate for everyone to enjoy for the next hundred 
years. 
                         Just want to say thanks for taking time to read my submission. 
  
     Kind Regards, 
Claude Stanizzo 
 


